

Great Wyrley Academy

A part of the Windsor Academy Trust

Headteacher: Mr Ian Moreton, BSc Hons, NPQH FCCT

Ref:mne/gwaadmin/safeguardingupdate March 22

3 March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Hall Lane Great Wyrley Staffordshire WS6 6LQ

Tel: 01922 419311

Email:

info@greatwyrley.windsoracademytrust.org.uk

Website

www.greatwyrleyacademy.org.uk

Twitter: @wyrleyacademy

Company registration no: 07523436 Place of registration: England

Safeguarding Update

The Department for Education published updated guidance for schools and colleges in England on sexual violence and sexual harassment between children. The updated guidance came into force on 1 September 2021. We have amended and updated our Child Protection and Safeguarding policy several times in accordance with this guidance and the latest policy is available on our website.

Staff have received relevant training since September on the area of sexual harassment and sexual violence and they are all fully aware of the importance of their role in identifying and reporting concerns. Students, through assemblies, form time activities and the delivery of the RSHE curriculum have been robustly educated in this area of safeguarding. A clear message that sexual harassment and sexual violence is totally unacceptable has been sent out to all of our students. They have been fully informed on how to report such incidents if they feel that they need to.

Our website has a safeguarding section. In this section you will find a wealth of useful information, relevant websites and contact numbers for different agencies.

The safety of your child(ren) is our priority. You should be aware who our Safeguarding Leads are in school. If you have any concerns you must contact the school (most likely your child's Form Tutor or Head of Year in the first instance). This can be done via our phone number 01922 419311 or email info@greatwyrley.windsoracademytrust.org.uk

In case you are unclear, our Designated Safeguarding Lead is:-Mr Daren Fielder, who you can contact at dfielder@greatwyrley.windsoracademytrust.org.uk

The Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead's are:-

Mrs Jayne Foyle, Mr Joe McFarlane, Mrs Megan McCarthy, Mr Jon Studholme and Mrs Sally Jo Wilkinson.

Kind regards

Daren Fielder Assistant Headteacher

Designated Safeguarding Lead







